

West Carleton Garden Club & Horticultural Society

Fall is here

While the end of September has brought amazingly warm weather, we know it will just be a few months before that chill comes rolling in. Time to clean up the garden in anticipation of next year's bounty. Now is a good time to look at the bones of the garden and to decide if some structural work is in order. Move a perennial here, remove an overgrown shrub there? Always work to do.

Hospitality

It has been the custom to provide refreshments in the form of sweets and beverages at most meetings. We have two coordinators, Donna Caldwell and Leislie Alvarenga, and a few more, but we need more. Please see either one of them if you would like to help out.

OHA News

The summer edition of the Ontario Horticultural Association newsletter, 'The Trillium', is available at the following link:

http://www.gardenontario.org/docs/



October 2017 Meeting

Have you ever wondered if beekeeping was something you might be interested in?

Next time, **Jacqui Ehninger-Cuervo** explores:

"Beekeeping with the Flow Hive: A New and Innovative Way of Keeping Bees"

Tuesday, October 10, 2017, 7:30 pm,

Carp Memorial Hall, Carp



www.wcgc.ca

WCGC at the

2017 Carp Fair

A thousand thanks and kudos to Wendy Good and her many supportive volunteers who contributed to the design and manning of our Carp Fair Booth. The booth was all decked out in red and white in celebration of Canada 's 150th.

Many people visited the booth and commented on the original flower arrangements which had been designed and donated by our very talented members. Some were brought from home and others assembled on the spot. The whole thing was a delight!

Congrats also to our members who entered the flower competition at the Fair. We were well represented.

Pics for website

Ken Sala, our website manager, would like to ask members to submit photos of their gardens or grounds for possible use in the Home page slide show. Ken likes to change the photos around from time to time - keeps the look fresh and varied.

Photos need to be good quality HD and dominantly in **landscape mode** (no photos of trees in portraiture mode!).

Any image format is fine, email it to ken@kensala.com





www.wcgc.ca 3